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Create structure and routine

Try introducing a rota or loose timetable that includes fun

things you're doing during the week This can help to create a
feeling of stabiity, which can alleviate anxiety.

Give children a sense of control
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Hornsey Road, Holloway, London N7 6DU Telephone: 020 7607 2575, Fax 020 7609 8147 
Website: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk Email: admin@pakeman.islington.sch.uk

21st February 2021
Dear parents/carers, 


I hope you are all having a restful half term. Hopefully Monday will be the start of a more ‘normal’ rest of the school year. We cannot wait to have you all back at school. 

We think the last 6 weeks have been a real success in terms of your children’s work and all the support you have given them and us as a school, so a huge thank you to you all. 

This new half term starts with a few changes: 

· Following government and local authority advice, on Monday 1st March, the school will reopen for 2+ and Nursery children. Parents/carers of those children will receive a phone call this week to explain what the start times will be for new children – There will no longer be any online learning for those two year groups. Please complete the survey to let us know if your child will be returning to school on the 1st March https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2BPZPKX 
· To avoid congestion at the school gates, Nursery children will start at 9.15am. Children of key workers will continue to start at 9am as they have throughout lockdown. Only the back gate will be open. 

· Children from the 2+ will continue to start at 8.45am and use their own entrance.
· As soon as the government make an announcement in relation to primary school children returning, we will inform you of our ‘back to school’ arrangements. Until then, school staff will continue to provide online learning via Class Dojo and Zoom. 

· To enable staff training, the 19th April will be an INSET day therefore school will be closed for all children. The school year will end on Wednesday 21st July. 

· We still have support in place so please feel free to get in contact or ask the person who phones you each week for help with: 
· Home issues 

· Food vouchers 

· Class dojo and Zoom

· Devices and internet data

· Reading books 

· Work/ Learning packs
Thank you for being so supportive throughout these strange times. 

Emma 
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